
PURE PILATES STUDIO OPENS IN THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

 

 
Town Councilman Paul Ruggiero (left), Pure Pilates Studio Owner Maribeth Vuksanovich 

and her family, and Deputy Supervisor & Councilman Scott Manley at Pure Pilates Studio. 

 

 
Pure Pilates Studio Owner Maribeth Vuksanovich cuts the ribbon and celebrates the opening of Pure Pilates 

Studios with her friends and family. 

 

On May 31st, a Grand Opening event was held for Pure Pilates Studios at 407 South Plank Road 

in the Town of Newburgh.  Pure Pilates Studio serve clients in a variety of ways including private, 

semi-private, small groups, and mat classes to improve their strength, flexibility, and overall well-

being. 

 

During the event, Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley and Town Councilman Paul Ruggiero 

presented a Certificate to Pure Pilates Studio Owner Maribeth Vuksanovich to welcome Pure 

Pilates to the Town of Newburgh. 

 

Town Supervisor Gil Piaquadio and the Town of Newburgh Board thank Pure Pilates Studios for 

choosing the Town of Newburgh as their home and wish them success in their endeavor. 
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